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PACER STACKTRAIN ANNOUNCES NEW 
EL PASO NORTHBOUND SERVICE 

 
Pacer Stacktrain is offering a new El Paso northbound service commencing Monday, 
January 29, 2001.  The service offering will be in 48’ and 53’ containers with the 
following schedule: 
 Cutoff El Paso 1800 Day 0 

 Available Chicago (IMX) 1300 Day 3 

Pacer will offer 6 train departures per week, Monday through Saturday.  Shipments 
destined to Northeast locations will receive cross-town drayage in Chicago to connect 
with that evening’s Pacer eastbound train departures.  
 
Ramp-Ramp FAK rates will be as follows: 
 
 48’ 53’ 
 El Paso to: Chicago  $925  $925 
   Kearny  $1800  $1800 
   Philadelphia  $1800  $1800 
   Baltimore  $1800  $1800 
   Boston   $2075  $2075 
   Buffalo  $2010  $2010 
   Harrisburg  $1750  $1750 
   Montreal  $1650  $1650 
   Pittsburgh  $1550  $1550 
   Portsmouth, VA $1925  $1925 
   Rochester  $2025  $2025 
   Springfield, MA $2075  $2075 
   Syracuse  $1750  $1750 
   Toronto  $1450  $1450 



   Worcester, MA $2050  $2050 
 
If you have any questions regarding this new service offering, please contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development Representative. 
 


